
Click here to view this email in your browser...

Manager's Introduction

Dear Relatives & Friends,

My name is Hazel, and I'm excited to introduce myself as the new Home Manager
for Templeton House Care Home. It's a pleasure to be here and to have received
such a warm welcome so far.

I'm looking forward to settling into my role and getting to know our residents, families
and staff. I believe in an open-door policy, so please don't hesitate to pop into my
office or get in touch if you need to speak to me about anything. I'm here to ensure
that our residents receive the best possible care and to support their families in any
way I can.

Thank you for your warm welcome, and I look forward to meeting you all soon.

Also. if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Hazel Heathcote
Home Manager

Summer Fete

Templeton House recently hosted our highly anticipated Summer Fete on the 31st of
August. The event was a huge success and aimed to raise funds for the purchase of
an interactive table for our beloved residents.

Thanks to the generous contributions from our community and the support from our
group, CCG, we have successfully raised enough funds to acquire the interactive
table, which will undoubtedly enhance the experience and well-being of our
residents.

Football Memories

Our residents had a fantastic time visiting Ayr United to relive some cherished
football memories. The outing provided an opportunity for our residents to connect
with their passion for the sport and reminisce with fellow football enthusiasts.

Dean Castle Trip

Another delightful outing was organised for our residents, who thoroughly enjoyed a
trip to Dean Castle. Accompanied by our caring staff, the residents had a wonderful
time strolling through the beautiful gardens and taking in the picturesque sights.

Arts & Crafts

As the summer season made way for autumn, our residents celebrated the transition
with engaging arts and crafts activities. The residents participated in crafting
sessions, bidding farewell to summer and welcoming the vibrant colours of autumn
with their creative expressions.

Cocktail Hour at Templeton House

A touch of glamour and entertainment graced Templeton House as we hosted a
delightful Cocktail Hour. Our residents were treated to live music and had a fantastic
time dressing up for the occasion, adding a sparkle of joy and elegance to their day.

Upcoming Dates For The Diary

We would like to remind all relatives that there will be a Relatives Meeting on
Thursday, 26th September at 6.30pm. Your presence and participation in this
meeting are greatly appreciated as we come together to discuss, ask questions and
chat about our latest news, updates and plans for the future.

Social Media

Make sure to check out our Templeton House Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Have Your Say...

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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